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The Horrocks Highway culvert replacement project is 

jointly funded (80:20) by the Australian and South 

Australian governments.  

What’s happening 
We are upgrading an existing culvert on the Horrocks Highway, 

approximately 2kms north of Rhynie. These works will improve flood 

resilience, safety and heavy vehicle capacity along this important 

freight corridor.   

Early works to construct a temporary access track, immediately 

adjacent to the Horrocks Highway, are now complete.  

How this affects you 
From mid-March 2025, all traffic on the Horrocks Highway will be 

diverted around the work area via the newly constructed 

temporary access track. 

To safely navigate the access track traffic will be reduced to a single 

lane with traffic signals in place to control the direction of traffic, 

including outside work hours.  

Speed restrictions will also be in place throughout the work area, 

including outside of work hours. 

Please follow onsite traffic signage and traffic controller directions while 

work is in progress.  

Horrocks Highway will remain open to traffic at all times.  

We thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken.  

When 

Mid March 2025 until mid-2025  

Weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Friday  

7am until 5pm 

Some weekend work may be 
required 

Where 

Horrocks Highway, 
approximately 2kms north of 
Rhynie 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/horrocks 

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

Call 1300 794 880  

  

 

Improved efficiency 
and network reliability 

We are improving safety and freight 
efficiency on the Horrocks Highway  
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